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                  WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 
 
                                 STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
Members are requested to note that the meeting of the above Committee, scheduled 
to take place on 15 March 2012 has been cancelled due to a lack of business.  The 
next meeting is scheduled to take place at 1400 hours on 19 April 2012.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact the Democratic Support Officer 
(Linda Banbury) on telephone number (01902) 555040 or email – 
linda.banbury@wolverhampton.gov.uk. 
 
 
       
     TOM RENNIE 
     INTERIM STRATEGIC DIRECTOR (DELIVERY) 
 
 
To: The Chair and Members of the Committee 
  
  
 
       
 
 
        CIVIC CENTRE 
        Wolverhampton 
 

          Date: 5 March 2012 
 


